
Week Commencing: 13.9.21 

We have had a wonderful first full week back at school. 

Pupils are settling in to their new classes. 

We have enjoyed the lovely hot weather with lots of activities taking place outside and of course we enjoyed Emergency 

Services Day on Thursday. The classes took part in a wide range of activities including putting out ‘fires’, being detectives 

and one class even performed surgery!!! Check out the website and Facebook page for photos. 

 

 Tina Kearney, Head Teacher. 

                             “Let today be the start of something new” - Anon 

Birthdays Coming Up : Kacie (Pine), Sonny (Ash), Holly (Blue), 

Mary (Orange), Theo (Orange) 

Enjoy your special day, have fun! 

 

Upcoming dates; 

16.9.21 Jeans for Genes Day. Pupils 

and staff may wear denim. £1    

contribution for charity (vital gene 

work) 

20.9.21 National Pirate Day! Come 

dressed as a pirate and take part in 

some swashbuckling fun! 

22.9.21 Shelley’s Walk. Wear     

purple and take part in a sponsored 

walk to raise money for a local   

hospice in memory of one of our 

much loved teachers, Shelley Tooth 

23.9.21 Makaton Day We will be 

celebrating this important form of 

communication. 

24.9.21 Macmillan Coffee Morning-

Details to follow. 

 

Appeal 

In our playground we have a very small number of scooters that 

the pupils really enjoy using at playtimes. It is great for their  

physical development and keeping fit! We would love to be able 

to add a small number of scooters to the collection. If anyone has 

any scooters (ideally not toddler size ones) laying around the   

garage/house gathering dust and would be happy to donate, we 

would love to put them to good use! Thank you in advance 

Reporting Absence 

If your child is not able to attend school. Please inform the school 

office as soon as possible in the morning. Please do not expect 

messages to be delivered via transport personnel. This will avoid 

you having to be called by the school to find out where your child 

is. 

If you have an pre planned event that would mean your child 

missing a day or some time form school, there is a special form 

obtainable from the office that needs to be completed. Thank 

you 


